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August 26, 2013

Dear Parent(s), 

Welcome to the 2013-2014 school year! During language arts class, students and I have been involved in various community building activities – some writing, some speaking – so that I get to know each of them better. Now I’m asking for your help and insight to continue this process. 

Please drop me a line (either on paper or via email) that shares anything you feel will help me better teach your child this year. Each child is special and unique in his/her own way. No one knows this better than you. You might share your child’s likes and dislikes, hopes and fears, past successes or past struggles ... anything you would like to share.  

You may email your message to me at anne.moege@k12.sd.us or have your child turn your note in to me at school. I understand how busy schedules can get and ask that you write your message any time during the months of September and October. Please check out additional details about my class on my website: elamoege.weebly.com. 
Lastly, I’d also like to know if there is a particular way you prefer to be contacted if I have questions and/or concerns. Please jot down your preference below, detach it,  and have your student return the slip to me. 

Thank you for your cooperation. I look forward to a great year!  
Mrs. Moege, 7th Grade Language Arts 
-     -     -     -     -     -     -     -     -     -     -     -     -     -     -     -     -     -     -     -     -
Parent’s Name - _____________________________________________________

Student’s Name - ____________________________________________________

Preferred contact (email and/or phone #) - ____________________________________________________________________

